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This bill will do nothing to halt criminals from carrying weapons in these locations. 

Citizens of Oregon that have valid Concealed Handgun Licenses aren’t committing 

the crimes. They just want the opportunity to protect themselves and others. Again, 

citizens of Oregon with concealed handgun licenses aren’t committing crimes. Gun 

free zones are among the most dangerous places. Don’t make it more dangerous by 

advertising the vulnerability to criminals.  


